
 

1. The EUMBA MIDYEAR SESSION will take place on Thursday, June 5, 2025, at Second Baptist Church, 186 17th 
Street. The business meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m., with light refreshments provided.  The worship service will 
follow at 7:00 p.m., featuring Rev. Art Davis, Pastor of Mt. Nebo Baptist Church, as the guest preacher.  

2. The GOLDEN AGERS COMMITTEE will meet in person at the church on Wednesday, June 11, 2025, at 1:00 p.m.  
We will be planning our summer activities, and your input is important!  Hope to see you there.  —Sis. Sylvia 
Hooper, Chairman 

3. Copies of our FUNERAL POLICY are now available in the gallery. We encourage every member to pick one up and 
take a few moments to read through it. A copy will also be mailed to our sick and shut-in members.  Your 
understanding of these guidelines helps us care for one another with compassion and clarity during times of loss.  

4. The GSW SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION deadline is June 15, 2025.  The application is available online at 
www.tabernacle-bc.com/events.html.  If you are seeking the GSW Scholarship, be sure to have your reference 
forms completed by the heads of the appropriate ministries no later than May 28, 2025.  Don’t miss your chance to 
apply!  

5. ATTENTION ALL MAY/JUNE 2025 GRADUATES!  If you are graduating from high school or college, please submit 
the following information to the church office: 

•  Your full name 
•  The name of your school 

•  Your future plans (e.g., college, trade school, military, or entering the workforce) 

You can submit this information in person, by phone at (614) 253-6707, or by email at tabernacle@tabernacle-
bc.com.  We look forward to celebrating your accomplishments! 

6. The ERIC CARMICHAEL SCHOLARSHIP is now accepting applications from Franklin County, Ohio residents.  For full 
eligibility requirements and details, please visit www.tabernacle-bc.com/events.html.  Application deadline is June 
15, 2025. 

7. Applications for the 2025 SENIOR FARMERS MARKET NUTRITION PROGRAM are now available at the Information 
Station in the gallery.   

8. The COMMUNITY HEALTH AND RESOURCES FAIR is coming to Tabernacle on June 28.  Mark your calendars and 
get ready for a day filled with valuable health services and community resources.  The Mammogram Bus will be on-
site. Flyers with appointment scheduling details are available in the gallery.  Be sure to pick one up—don’t miss this 
important opportunity! 

9. I want to say thank you, Tabernacle, for the many ways you blessed me during my two surgeries and rehabilitation 
stay.  Your prayers, calls, cards, gifts and transportation really warmed my heart.  I am truly glad to be a part of the 
Tabernacle family.  I love you.  —Sis. Marla Morman 
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10. “The best and most beautiful things in the world cannot be seen or even touched—they must be felt with the 
heart!”  Thinking of you all and deeply grateful for your continued prayers.  Special thanks to:  Pastor Samples, 
Mary Glason, Cecelia Armstead, Pearl Farmer, Drema Kellum & her grandson, Chester Carr, Carol Piper, Rita 
Johnson, Earl Littlefield, Jeffrey Brown, Philip & Wendy Murray, the Deaconess Ministry, Vickie White, and 
especially Pat Anderson. —Sis. Jacqueline Estes 

11. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please report 
updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office.  The deacons deliver communion to 
the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month.  If you would like the deacons to visit you or a loved one, 
please call the church office and leave a message. 

12. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 

 

 

 

 

 


